

---

**From:** jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>  
**Sent:** Monday, July 9, 2018 8:38 PM  
**To:** Larry Visoski  
**Subject:** Re: Heli

We will probably go to palm on late Thursday- do you=decide

On Mon, Jul 9, 2018 at 4:23 PM Larry Visoski [REDACTED] > wrote:

Jeffrey  
Should Dave and I airline to PBI and finish Blade tracking on Heli once we =rrive in NY?  
And return Thursday night?

Thx  
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

=A0 please note

The information contained in this=communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the=addressee. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or=copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibite= and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in err=r, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com<=a>, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including=all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--00000000000035ad3d057096fde1-- conversation-id 310711 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1531168678 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 remote-id 835166